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Thank you for participating in TeenHope, a mental health screening program!  

Your school district has communicated with your parent/guardian about participating in the 

screening.  

Today you will be completing a quick questionnaire, and someone will be following up with you 

afterward.  

You are not required to answer these questions. By completing this screening, you are 

voluntarily agreeing to answer these questions.  

If you score as being at risk for depression or anxiety, it is our obligation to contact your 

parents and possibly make a referral for more support. This obligation is only to ensure your 

well-being.  

If you ever need it, the suicide hotline number is 1-800-273-8255.  You can also use the crisis 

text line by texting “PA” to 741741. 

 


